
Tick, tick...
BOOM! 

Can't afford an OPC? 
Don't panic, simply get 
the bargain GTC Turbo 
instead and chip the 
bastard for a similar 
kick in the pants.   
    This was the 
argument presented to 
me as I collected the 
keys to a freshly-tuned 
GTC still idling in the 
Evolution factory's 

driveway. “The new 
map's just been loaded, 
it should be well set in 
after 30kms.” I snatch it 
from Amien's hand 
without a moment's 
hesitation, no amount of 
talking was going to tell 
me what a five minute 
stint around our 'test 
track' would. The 
factory model Opel 
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Astra GTC Turbo 
shares less of its engine 
components with its 
bigger brother, the Astra 
H OPC than you might 
think. Instead it shares 
virtually the same drive 
train as the Z20let 
engine (previous OPC), 
the only difference 
being the 6 speed 
gearbox. Externally, 
aside from the subtle 
cosmetic differences 
such as the new OPC's 
deeper front bumper, 
centre mounted exhaust 
pipe and aggressively 
articulated alloy wheels, 
they're very difficult to 
tell apart. Until you 
enter the cockpit as I 
do, and not the OPC 
branded steering wheel, 
gear knob and pedals.
    The bucket seats are 
another OPC item 
lacking in the GTC, a 
pity as they're a quality
item. Boot the throttle 
and a deep resonating 
howl is released from 
the Opel's exhaust. She 
was ready for some 
hard driving and so was 
I. To better illustrate the 
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full extent of the 
STO's software's 
added performance, 
I'm followed by a 
stock GTC, and 
Evolution's demo 
vehicle, with 
identical software 
plus a complete 
custom 63mm 
exhaust upgrade. 
The beauty about 
this exhaust is that it 
is bolt-on. no need to 
butcher your original 
system. It is 

complete from the 
turbo down-pipe to 
the rear and is built 
in mandrel bends. 
Work of art if I must 
say! Side by side, 
we begin testing via 
0-100 launches and 
1km sprints. The 
results are pretty 
much as we expect 
with the vehicle I'm 
driving, gaining as 
much as 8 car 
lengths over the 
standing quarter mile 
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STO is a German based 
leading international chip-
tuner visit their website at 
www.sto-chiptuning.com

397Nm of torque means you benefit from a spirited launch



over the standard 
model, and the demo 
car putting a car and a 
half between itself and 
the one I'm in. Our test 
car makes magical 

OPC-scaring numbers.
    Power is now at 
175kW, almost a 
match for the OPC. 
Torque however rose 
from factory's 267Nm 
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to an alarming 397Nm. 
A daunting prospect 
considering the OPC 
only manages 320Nm. 
Respect!
    Where this car 
becomes alive is in 
day to day commuting. 
Its tractability is mind 
boggling over 
standard, it would over 
take in 6th gear with 
half the fuss that it use 
to. Cruising at 200km/h 
is a mere breeze, 
feeding the accelerator 
would make the car lift 
its nose with 
enthusiasm as if it was 
in third gear! Top 
speed increases by 
14kph from 221kph, to 
235kph via our trusty 
GPS. Our test car was 
fitted with both the 
software upgrade as 
well as the complete 
change in exhaust 

system from Evolution.  
The boost pressure 
being raised to from 
0.8bar to 1.1bar. Still 
very safe and keeps 
it's reliability.
Just keep that Sport 
button lit!
    The software is 
untraceable to dealer 
diagnostics and can be 
reverted back to 
standard at any time, 
The cost is R4000 for 
the software and 
R3500 for the exhaust. 
It can all be completed 
in 1 day. The software 
takes a mere 3 hours 
as the file comes from 
STO-CHIPTUNING in 
Germany via e-mail 
and then uploaded to 
the car via the obd 2 
port
• All software 
updates are free of 
charge

STO can be found at these dealerships:
Cape Town
Evolution (021) 704-2728
KSD (021) 949-4566
JZR Customs 082 777 2423

Durban & JHB
Precision Auto Tuning 083 786 3489

PE and East London coming soon

* Base run with aftermarket exhaust


